
     
     
     
    

                                                                                                                               

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 

Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   

Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

5
th

 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

As we make our way to the end of another very busy year we would like to inform you of some changes taking 

place in school from September.  

 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to some of our teachers; Mrs Horsley and Mrs Starkey who will be retiring. 

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Cawood and Mrs Wild who are moving forward onto new positions 

from September. We would like to take this opportunity to thank them for all of their hard work and 

commitment to the school, for Mrs Starkey that is 29 years’ service and Mrs Cawood 23 years. A significant 

commitment to our school community and the care of our pupils. 

 

We give a warm welcome to our new teachers Mr Jamil to Year 6, Mrs Parveen to Year 5, Miss Stanhope to 

Year 3 and Mrs Gorry to Year 2. Our very experienced staff team have been working with the new members of 

staff to ensure the transition is smooth and they are warmly welcomed into our school community. 

 

We are also delighted to inform you that Ms Fernandez will be taking over as Deputy Headteacher and 

Designated Safeguarding lead from September 2022. Ms Fernandez has been with our school for many years 

and has a good understanding of our school ethos and commitment to our community. 

 

We are excited to be working together with you all in the new school year and will as always have our doors 

open for our families to engage with us in the new year ahead. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Diane Smith 

Headteacher 


